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Our club year has kicked into high gear with a 
variety of fundraisers and activities in front of 
us!  Just as our seasons change, the club is 
preparing for its next big change.  There will 
be several Executive Board leadership op-
portunities coming available as we transi-
tion to the new club year in May 2024.  If 
you're a woman who likes to make a differ-
ence and to influence change, we need you! 
Most of the elected Executive Committee 
members conclude their final 2-year position 
term this year.  In addition, we’ll have several Board Committee Chair 
positions become available at the end of this year and more information 
will be posted about those positions as we get closer to the year-end. 
 

With so many key positions to fill, the Board is now starting the process 
of putting together a nominating committee that will be responsible 
for identifying candidates and presenting the final slate for member-
ship vote. If you are asked to serve on this committee, please give it 
some serious consideration.   
 

The only thing constant in life is change!  Bring your experience, ideas, 
and talents to the forefront and consider being part of the club’s executive 
leadership.  Below are the elected Executive Committee positions we 
will be looking to fill and vote on in April 2024: 
 

President: The President presides at meetings of the CHWC 
membership, the Board, and the Executive Committee. She is a 
member of the Finance Advisory Committee and an ex-officio 
member of all committees except the Nominating  
Committee. The President prepares an annual  
organization report and presents the report at the  
Annual Membership Meeting. (Cheryl Ringel is  
the current President.) 
  
1

st
 Vice President: Plans and implements the  

CHWC’s events or programs for the purpose of  
raising funds for community charities and  
scholarships as determined by the Board for the 
current fiscal year. Appoints chairs for the  
various events and fundraisers and assists  
at all events, as needed.   
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Hugs, Cheryl 

President’s Message ... continued 
Presides at meetings in the absence of the President, serves on the Finance Advisory 

Committee and performs additional duties as designated by the President. (Jan Rudin and 

Elizabeth D'Andrea are the current co-1st, Vice Presidents.)  

Treasurer: Collects the CHWC membership dues, pays approved expenses, and keeps a 
full and accurate account of all transactions; and recognizes donations according to 501(c)
(3) regulations. Prepares the financial records and submits the annual federal and state 
corporate filings and arranges for an annual review of the CHWC’s financial records.  The 
Treasurer chairs the Finance Advisory Committee.  (Diane Edwards and Denise Uva are 
the current co-Treasurers.) 
  
Secretary: Records and distributes the minutes of Board meetings, and of the annual 
Member meeting; and keeps the corporate records and correspondence of the CHWC as 
indicated.  Presides at meetings in the absence of the President and the Vice Presi-
dents.  (Claire Lindley and Marcia Schenker are the current co-Secretaries.) 

  
There’s no better way to influence change and future improvement than to get in-
volved!  Together, we can make a difference!  I have enjoyed my time as President and have 
found it to be a rewarding experience.  I hope I have made a positive impact.  If you are interested 
or have questions, please feel free to talk with me! 
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HIGHLIGHTS OF OUR MEMBERSHIP 

Name:  Vera Swade       Member Since: 2005 

State:   Ohio   Birth Month:  November 

 

Facts:  I'm from Cleveland, Ohio.  I have been an educator a total of 

50 years;  thirty in Cleveland and twenty in Florida.  I hold a master’s 

degree in Reading and a Doctorate in Education Curriculum from the 

University of Akron.  My career has spanned from classroom teach-

er to Assistant Principal to an administrator in Vocational Education.  I 

am a member of Delta Kappa Gamma, an organization of active and 

retired teachers.  I am a member of Take Stock in Children. 

During my time in Ohio, my husband and I traveled with the Singing 

Angels Children’s Choir on trips outside the United States.  We vis-

ited Poland, Germany, the Netherlands, Norway, Finland, Estonia, 

China and Italy. Of all those places, I enjoyed China the most. The peo-

ple were very courteous and ensured that we were comfortable and 

made our stay a delightful experience. After 30 years, we retired and 

moved to Florida.     

Shortly after moving here, a neighbor suggested I could teach here at 

the college level. I began teaching at St. Leo and served as the De-

partment Chair of the Department of Education and a stu-

dent advisor.   Additionally, I taught education courses to student teach-

ers at the  College of Central Florida and observed student teachers in 

schools in Inverness and Ocala.  For the past 9 years, I served as a legal professional guardian.  In this 

capacity I assisted elderly citizens who could not take care of themselves, making sure they were in a safe 

environment, that their finances were secured and that they had a good quality of life.  I am also a Reading 

Pal, a program sponsored by the United Way, where I read to children who are under 4 years of age at 

the Hernando Elementary School in the Pre-K program.  I have also been past President of the Central 

Citrus Rotary and recently transferred to the Rotary Club of Inverness.  At Good Shepherd Lutheran 

Church, I serve as the Chairperson of Social Ministry and a member of the council.   
 

My husband and I traveled to Alaska and Ireland during our retirement and took 18 cruises on various 

Cruise Lines to the Western, Southern and Eastern Caribbean.  We visited Cozumel, Jamaica, St. Kitts 

and Barbados. We also traveled in Europe on three Viking cruises.   

I became a member of the Citrus Hills Women’s Club, an organization I admire for their commitment to 

fundraising and donating money to worthy causes such as student scholarships and food and clothing drives 

for CASA and other organizations that serve people in need.  In this organization, I founded a book club, 

served on the publicity committee and worked with a team to develop fashion shows to raise funds.   

  

Open Secret: I published a book —“LUMP” - A DOG DETECTIVE in the SECRET OF THE RING”  - au-

thor Vera Swade - Published by Author House TM in 2006 Bloomington, Indiana (3rd grade reading lev-

el). 

 

Wish:  That parents would take a proactive interest in overseeing their children as they learn to read so 

that they are reading on grade level.  Once they fall behind, it is very difficult to catch up. 
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HIGHLIGHTS OF OUR MEMBERSHIP 

CHWC Membership Committee News 
 

Welcome to the CHWC. We hope that you will participate in the 

many activities and events that the club provides, and we look for-

ward to meeting you at a future luncheon. 
 

We have 348 members as of October 16
th

 and 39 New mem-

bers.  Please welcome our newest members: 
 

 

Please stop by the membership table to introduce yourself. If you 

have any questions, please feel free to contact either Debby Blackie 

or Dawn Holley. 
 

Dawn Holley and Debby Blackie 

Membership Co– Chairs 

Helen Heim, Sandra Purser, MaryLou Pachmayer,      
Judy Hankey, Joan Magioncalda and CJ Hartland 
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HIGHLIGHTS OF OUR MEMBERSHIP 

This month, 3 cards were sent out to Nicki Puccio, Lorraine 
Snyder, and to Lorraine’s husband Jerry Synder.  If you know of 
someone else who needs a bit of sunshine whether it be a card or 
a call, please contact Pam Brink at (352) 513-4120 or pam-
brink49@gmail.com or Marcia Porterfield at (734) 223-2026 or 
porterfield1921@gmail.com. 
 
In response to interests expressed by many of our members, the 
Member Support Committee will now include in our monthly 
newsletter article information enabling our members to locate the 

inspirational readings provided at our previous luncheon. Unfortu-
nately, due to copyright restrictions we are unable to reprint the 
readings.  

 

At our September luncheon, Bette June Egan shared a reading enti-
tled “The Power of Our Prayer” by Patience Allison Hartbauer in-

cluded in a book entitled “A Beacon of Hope”. 

mailto:pambrink49@gmail.com
mailto:pambrink49@gmail.com
mailto:porterfield1921@gmail.com
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HIGHLIGHTS OF OUR MEMBERSHIP 

         SCHOLARSHIP NEWS  
 

IS IT IMPORTANT TO HAVE A DREAM? 
 

We think it is. For everyone, but especially for a young person 
starting out in life. A dream that you believe in, are willing to 

work hard to achieve, are willing to climb steep hills to reach, after falling down, failing, 
and sometimes crumbling because it is so hard to get where you want to go.  But you 
continue to try. Sometimes it is the effort along the way that gives us the strength to 
become who we want to be, even if we have to adjust our dream as the reality of life 
takes shape.  

Langston Hughes wrote a simple poem called "DREAMS.” It helps us visualize the 
loss of a dream.   

 

Hold fast to dreams 
For if dreams die 

Life is a broken-winged bird 
That cannot fly. 

Hold fast to dreams 
For when dreams go 
Life is a barren field 
Frozen with snow. 

 

In our modern-day world, those who are fortunate enough to have an education 
have a chance not only to achieve their dreams, but to become productive, contrib-
uting members of society who will help others, and pay it forward when their time 
comes.  Those of us who are working hard to help the young people in our com-
munity get an education and hopefully achieve their dreams for a life that matters, 
are doing important work, work that matters, and we thank all of you out there for 
helping us, our students, and our community to continue to dream. 

 

Several of the students to whom we awarded scholarships in May 2023, have contact-
ed us with their appreciation.  Here is a sampling of their thoughts on the next 
page: 

 



HIGHLIGHTS OF OUR MEMBERSHIP 

SCHOLARSHIP NEWS —continued 

 

EMMA SEAL: “Thank you so much for your support.  

Once high school is over, the price of college really dawns 
on you.  As someone who is temporarily disabled (I had 
reconstructive knee surgery) I am happy to say that 
your financial help allows me to pay for my classes and 
take a “pause” on a job.  You all do more than you can 
ever imagine for students.” 

 

CHASE WATKINS: “I would like to thank all of the la-

dies who took part in the scholarship process.  From those who helped raise money 
for the scholarships, to those on the selection committee, to those who helped in any 
part toward the luncheon.  The food was delicious, and the name cards and senior 
picture boards looked phenomenal.  It was nice meeting all of you dedicated and 
caring individuals.  I look up to people like you who help the local community in any 
way they can.  It was an honor to have been chosen for this scholarship and I 
will put it to great use in the coming years. Thank you so much.” 

 

We thank you once again for contributing to the Club’s scholarship efforts through 
your contributions to the Scholarship Raffle at every luncheon and at our drive-
throughs. Just $10 a month goes toward making a difference in the life of a stu-
dent who has a dream, one who is willing to work hard to become a person who will 
make our community proud.  And you may be a $100 winner!  Raffle drawings begin 
at each CHWC Luncheon, starting in January.   

 

Marcia Schenker 

Nanette Mitchell 

Co-Chairs, CHWC Scholarship Committee 
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CHARITY EVENTS AND FUNDRAISERS 

Charity and Community Help Citrus 

County 
 

NOTE: for the November luncheon the club will only be col-

lecting for Carter School.  Items needed are small Christmas 

gifts for the children.  These include: 

• Color books 

• Crayons 

• Matchbox cars 

• Play Doh 

• Sox 

• Books (can be gently used) 

• Appropriate gifts for preschoolers 

 

NOVEMBER 15 DRIVE THROUGH 

A Community/CHWC Drive Through is scheduled for November 

15 from 9:30-11:00 at Good Shepherd Lutheran Church. 439 E. 

Norvell Bryant.  Collections will be gathered for CASA-the spouse 

abuse shelter, Pet Food for Seniors, Resource Center (food only), 

and Carter School. 

Items needed include non-perishable food, unopened pet food, 

personal items for women and children including shampoos, 

hygiene items, trash bags, women’s clothing, diapers, wipes, 

Christmas toys for preschoolers. 

 



CHARITY EVENTS AND FUNDRAISERS 

Charity and Community Help Citrus County—continued 
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Adopt-A-Child for Christmas 

CHWC has a long-standing tradition of supporting 

the Family Resource Center’s “Adopt-A-Child for 

Christmas” program.  Sign-ups will be available at 

the November luncheon or by contacting Debby 

Blackie at:  dmblackie@yahoo.com   

 

A member may adopt a child and purchase gifts 

for that child; donate money; or donate            

purchased items for distribution to children. 

In 2022 CHWC supported nearly 200 needy children in 
Citrus County. 

mailto:dmblackie@yahoo.com


CHARITY EVENTS AND FUNDRAISERS 

Charity and Community Help Citrus County—continued 
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Contact Mary Stansfield to volunteer for wrapping at mstans-

field60@gmail.com or Judy Stone at jbstone716@gmail.com 

Charity and Community Help Citrus County—continued 
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CHARITY EVENTS AND FUNDRAISERS 

Here are the current needs for our 

survivors staying at the safe 

house this week:  

Non-Food Items: 

Coffee Filters 

Treasure Box Items for Kiddos 

Hair Products 

Face Products 

Food Items: 

Mushrooms 

Mayo 

Salad Dressings 

Ramen 

 

Instant Rice 

Gatorade/Juice 

Gatorade Zero 

Kid-Friendly Snacks 

We want to share a poem 

written by one of CASA’s sur-

vivors. October is Domestic 

Violence Awareness Month 

and we received permission 

from this survivor to share this 

everywhere!  

 

(See next page) 
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CHARITY EVENTS AND FUNDRAISERS 

“A Survivor’s Firsts” 

 The first time we met, you told me my voice was the sweetest thing you ever heard. 

~The same voice you forced into silence~ 

  The first date we went on, you took my hand in yours and told me it was a perfect fit. 

~The same hand you twisted until it broke~ 

   The first day of our marriage, you kissed my lips and told me "I do." 

~The same lips you hit until they bled~   

The first time I tried to leave, you put a gun to my head and told me to stay or die.  

~The same head you manipulated and gaslighted into submission~ 

The last time I left, it hurt me more than your hands ever did, and now, For the first 
time ~my voice is heard, my hands can write, And my lips no longer apologize for 
things that are not my fault~   

I am learning to love myself. in all the ways you were SUPPOSED to love me. 
Every day away from you, is a day I heal a little more of the damage you have created 
within me, for the first time I am no longer just in survival mode ~I am FREE~” 

                                      CASA Survivor 
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CHARITY EVENTS AND FUNDRAISERS 

Pets Need Your Help  

CHWC Paw Pantry Needs: 

• Unopened dry or canned dog food 

• Unopened dry or canned cat food 

• Dog or Cat Treats and Kitty Litter 

• Watch for BOGOS at Publix's Pet aisle/ 

any brand or size.  
Please bring to drive-thrus and fall luncheons.  

 

For more Information contact:   
Karen Settle 708-205-7037. You can have large food 

orders delivered directly to  Karen’s Home from 

Amazon or Chewy —please let her know.    

Pets are often the only consistent companion 

many seniors have and are often considered 

part of the family.  Seniors would rather go hungry 

themselves than not feed their pet.  Pet Meals is 

supplemental to Meals on Wheels.  Pet food is 

not guaranteed, and seniors rely on the gener-

osity of the community.    

   

By donating monthly to the CHWC Paw Pantry 

program, we can make a difference in the lives 

of over 100 seniors with pets.  We collected a 

total of 2,008 pounds of dog and cat food in 

2022—2023.  93  lbs. was collected in Oct. 

August =  

586 lbs. 

lbs. 424 lbs. 

679lbs. 
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CHARITY EVENTS AND FUNDRAISERS 

Nov 8, 2023 
Luncheon 

CHWC Marketplace will be the place to shop for delightful 
bakery items, pasta, jams & jellies, breads, all crafts, holi-
day gifts, handmade items, treasures, and this-and-that. 
This luncheon is always a member favorite:  turkey and all the 
fix’ns! We are looking for your handmade craft and food items 
to sell and auction. Please contact to donate your wonderful 
treasures and/or help with the event. Cash & checks accepted 
for all purchases. Credit cards also for craft items.  

Chair: (Craft) Myrta Keelan 231-499-5616 and (Food) Diane 
Trowbridge 703-851-0946. 

Jan 27, 2024 

Get ready to dance your way through the decades with 

music from the 50’s to now at the Winter Dinner Dance. 

With entertainment provided by DJ TECHNIQ, you will be on 

the dance floor, getting your groove on and dancing your bobby 

socks off! Come join us for a “fun”-draising evening of great 

music, food and dancing all night!  There will be prizes, auc-

tions, and raffles – ALL Profits will be given to our charities and 

scholarships.  Registration in November. 

Feb 14, 2024  

Luncheon 

 

Mark your calendars for the most anticipated luncheon of 
the year - the CHWC Fashion Show! This will be an exciting 
afternoon of style, elegance, and camaraderie as we showcase 
Wisteria's stunning new spring fashion line-up. Prepare to be 
inspired as our very own talented Citrus Hills Women's Club 
members take center stage as models. This will be a delightful 
display of fashion trends that will leave you eager to revamp 
your wardrobe. Chairs: Del Gillispie 219-730-0871, Debby 
Blackie 219-871-9561 & Myrta Keelan 231-499-5616.  Want 
to attend:  Sign up for the January Luncheon.  

 2023-2024 CHWC FUNDRAISERS 
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CHARITY EVENTS AND FUNDRAISERS 

 2023-2024 CHWC FUNDRAISERS—continued  

FEDERAL EIN 59-2952634  Citrus Hills Women's Club, Inc. (CHWC) IS A 501(c)(3) NOT FOR PROFIT PUBLIC CHARITY. 

"A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND THE FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE FLORIDA DIVISION OF 

CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL FREE (800-435-7352) WITHIN THE STATE OR ONLINE AT WWWFLORIDAconsumerhelp.com. 

REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE.” REFER TO LICENSE # CH45509. 

Celebrate the return of Spring to Citrus at the Bloom-
ing Bunco Bash.  Bunco is easy to learn, and players 
(first timers, newbies, and lovers of the game) will toss 
the dice at the Beverly Hills Lions Club.  Ticket sales 
open at the January luncheon.  Chairs:  Mary Lou 
Kosty 978-590-3630 & Sharon Davis 408-390-9527. 

March 1, 2024 

March 22, 2024 

WANTED:  Two Co-Chairs & committee members for 
this event. Please call or text Elizabeth D’Andrea 540-
273-6183.  Plan to compete in the CHWC Dragons Roar 
Spring Mah Jongg Tournament. 2024 is the Year of the 
Dragon.  This is always a fun event in the Citrus Hills Coun-
try Club Hampton and Windsor Rooms. Prizes, auctions, 
and a surprise await the adventurous Mah Jongg Play-
er!  More details will be announced in upcoming newslet-
ters.  

April 12, 2024 WANTED:  Two Co-Chairs & committee members for 

this event.  Please call or text Elizabeth D’Andrea 540-

273-6183.  Plan to join us for the CHWC Spring Golf 

Tournament.  This will be an 18-hole tournament on the 

Oaks Golf Course with ladies' teams and mixed teams' 

prizes.  Get together 4 golfers (ladies/gents) or we can 

help you put together a team.   More details will be an-

nounced in upcoming newsletters.  

http://WWW.FLORIDAconsumerhelp.com


Page 16 

CHARITY EVENTS AND FUNDRAISERS 

Marketplace  November 8, 2023 

Arts/Crafts 
You will love to see these wonderful homemade crafts, and one-of-a-kind items for your 
shopping pleasure.  We still need your donations and assistance with this event.  To do-
nate your treasures or volunteer your time - please contact Myrtalouisa@gmail.com. 

Calling all Bakers!  If you have not already responded, we are looking for your best 

homemade Bakery items, Breads, Pasta, and Jams & Jellies for the Nov. 8 CHWC 

Marketplace (formerly "Craft & Bake Sale").  If you don't know where your kitchen is, 

but want to volunteer, we need helpers on Nov 7 and 8th to set up/sell/clean up.  Con-

tact Diane Trowbridge 703-851-0946 or trobrg@aol.com to volunteer. 

Day before Event (Nov 7 at Shepherd of the Hills Church): Looking for Greeter, 
Staging, Pricing.  Food items must be dropped off Tuesday, Nov. 7th except refrigerat-
ed items only on Nov. 8.   

Day of (Nov 8): Looking for Greeters and assistance in staging and pricing to help 

with this fun event. 2-hour shifts.  Set up, receive, stage refrigerated items, table 
manager, check out, clean up. 

Come SHOP at the CHWC Marketplace to find the baked goods, jams and jellies as 

well as craft, treasures and surprises to make your holidays and every day special.  

Come join the fun at the November Luncheon.   Cash & checks accepted for all pur-

chases. Credit cards also for craft items.  

Bake  

FEDERAL EIN 59-2952634  Citrus Hills Women's Club, Inc. (CHWC) IS A 501(c)(3) NOT FOR PROFIT PUBLIC CHARITY. 

"A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND THE FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE FLORIDA DIVISION OF 

CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL FREE (800-435-7352) WITHIN THE STATE OR ONLINE AT WWWFLORIDAconsumerhelp.com. 

REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE.” REFER TO LICENSE # CH45509. 

mailto:Myrtalouisa@gmail.com
http://WWW.FLORIDAconsumerhelp.com
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CHARITY EVENTS AND FUNDRAISERS 

FEDERAL EIN 59-2952634  Citrus Hills Women's Club, Inc. (CHWC) IS A 501(c)(3) NOT FOR PROFIT PUBLIC CHARITY. 

"A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND THE FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE FLORIDA DIVISION OF 

CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL FREE (800-435-7352) WITHIN THE STATE OR ONLINE AT WWWFLORIDAconsumerhelp.com. 

REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE.” REFER TO LICENSE # CH45509. 

CHWC Winter Dinner 

Dance Jan 27, 2024  

“Remember this song?? – Let’s dance!” 
            “I dedicated the next song to us.”   

This DJ has all your favorites, and you can have them  dedicated to 

your loved one or friend.   

Photo Booth will be available for pictures with you and your guests! 

Dressing like your favorite decade is not required but lots of fun!   

Get YOUR friends together and grab some seats before they sell out. 

For more information contact: 

Elizabeth D’Andrea 

Email:  t2grean@gmail.com 

Text:  540-273-6183 

Jan Rudin 

Email:  jandrew124@gmail.com 

Text:  561-445-48  

http://WWW.FLORIDAconsumerhelp.com
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CHARITY EVENTS AND FUNDRAISERS 

FEDERAL EIN 59-2952634  Citrus Hills Women's Club, Inc. (CHWC) IS A 501(c)(3) NOT FOR PROFIT PUBLIC CHARITY. 

"A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND THE FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE FLORIDA DIVISION OF 

CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL FREE (800-435-7352) WITHIN THE STATE OR ONLINE AT WWWFLORIDAconsumerhelp.com. 

REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE.” REFER TO LICENSE # CH45509. 

CHWC Winter Dinner Dance  

Saturday, January 27, 2024 

Hampton Room at Citrus Hills Golf & Country Club 

 
$65.00 per person 

6:00pm to 10:00 pm 

Music by DJ TECHNIQ 

Buffet Menu 

Bourbon Salmon, Thinly Sliced Prime Rib, Chicken Piccata, Bowl of Garden Sal-
ad, Fresh Fruit Bowl, Au Gratin Potatoes, Rice Pilaf, Glazed Baby Carrots, Rolls, 
Carrot Cake, Coffee & Tea 
Reserve as an individual, couple or a complete table for 8. More than 8 can be accommodated by request.  

Please be sure to have all names, phone #, check #, date and email on the Registration Form below.  If you want 
to sit with a specific couple or individual, please sign up on the same form.  There are two ways to register:  Place 

your form with your check (no cash) made payable to CHWC (Dinner Dance in Memo line) in the CHWC Drop Box 

at the Citrus Hills Pro Shop, or mail to Diane Edwards, 4195 N. Monadnock Rd. Hernando, FL  34442. Limited 
Seating – Reserve your table EARLY! 

Name Phone # Check # Date Email 

1.     

2.     

3.     

4.     

5.     

6.     

7.     

8.     

http://WWW.FLORIDAconsumerhelp.com
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CHARITY EVENTS AND FUNDRAISERS 

FEDERAL EIN 59-2952634  Citrus Hills Women's Club, Inc. (CHWC) IS A 501(c)(3) NOT FOR PROFIT PUBLIC CHARITY. 

"A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND THE FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE FLORIDA DIVISION OF 

CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL FREE (800-435-7352) WITHIN THE STATE OR ONLINE AT WWWFLORIDAconsumerhelp.com. 

REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE.” REFER TO LICENSE # CH45509. 

Annual Fashion Show 

February 14, 2024 Luncheon 

Stepping into Fashion! 

Our members will stroll down the runway in fabulous outfits and 
accessories from: 

  
Chairs: Del Gillispie 219-730-0871, Debby Blackie 219-871-

9561 & Myrta Keelan 231-499-5616 and their creative committee 
are delighted to host this luncheon of the year! 

Members Only Luncheon and Fashion Show 

Cost: $35.00 

http://WWW.FLORIDAconsumerhelp.com
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CHARITY EVENTS AND FUNDRAISERS 

FEDERAL EIN 59-2952634  Citrus Hills Women's Club, Inc. (CHWC) IS A 501(c)(3) NOT FOR PROFIT PUBLIC CHARITY. 

"A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND THE FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE FLORIDA DIVISION OF 

CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL FREE (800-435-7352) WITHIN THE STATE OR ONLINE AT WWWFLORIDAconsumerhelp.com. 

REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE.” REFER TO LICENSE # CH45509. 

Welcome Springtime back to Citrus County!!!! 
 

Citrus Hills Women’s Club (CHWC) 

 “BLOOMING BUNCO BASH” TOURNAMENT  

FRIDAY, MARCH 1, 2024 

 
Join us in a FUNdraiser hosted by the CHWC  

Profits from this fundraiser benefit our scholarship fund and our designated local charities. 
 

Bring your friends and plan to have fun, laugh and maybe ... 

win some prizes !!! 
 

Beverly Hills Lions Club  

72 Civic Circle 

Beverly Hills 
 

1:00 PM – 4:30 PM 

Doors open at 12:30 PM 

Suggested donation: $25 per person 

Cash prizes, raffle items, share the wealth.  

Register at the CHWC monthly luncheons. 
*Walk in registration welcome at the door pending seat availability 

 

Questions or need more information?  

Mary Lou Kosty 978-590-3630 or Sharon Davis 408-390-9527 

http://WWW.FLORIDAconsumerhelp.com
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BUS TRIPS, ACTIVITIES, WORKSHOPS 

HAPPENINGS AT CHWC 

The CHWC calendar has been full of a wide variety of happenings. Before you hear what 

we’ve been doing, here’s what’s coming up. At the November luncheon you’ll be able to 

get a head start on the holidays. Signups include: 

 

• Wednesday, 11/15 – Bunco Happy Hour 

• Monday, 11/20 – Holiday Workshop – Centerpiece 

• Monday, 11/27 – Holiday Workshop – Wreath 

• Monday, 11/27 – Gift Wrapping at the Resource Center  

• Wednesday, 11/29 – Winter Wonderland - Bus Trip 

• Monday, 11/29 – Gift Wrapping at the Resource Center  

• Thursday, 12/7 – Shop Winter Park Boutiques – Bus Trip 

• Monday, 12/11 – Holiday Workshop – Card Making 

• Monday, 12/18 - Holiday Workshop – Party Food 

 

Plus, we’ll have information about Cooking at the Show Kitchen on 1/24/24 with Chef 

Scot Copeland. (Registration for Cooking at the Show Kitchen begins at the November 

luncheon.) Check the flyers in this newsletter for information about the bus trips, work-

shops, and gift wrapping. 
 

October and November have been very busy months for the women of CHWC. We’ve estab-

lished a monthly card making group utilizing the talents of Diane Ballou, Marcia Porterfield, 

and Sharon Davis. Bunco Happy Hour under the leadership of Carolyn Robertson continues 

to draw a crowd since the beginning of this summer. The Lunch Bunch orchestrated by Diane 

Trowbridge and Meet Me at the Movies are in full swing. Mah Jongg enthusiasts or wannabes 

had the opportunity to take a series of classes targeted at beginners taught by Mary Pike while 

more experienced players gained insights from Deborah St. Martin at a workshop focusing on 

the Charleston (not the dance or city). By the time you read this newsletter the newest group 

will have begun. Calling on the expertise of Barbara McBride and Sue Smith, CHWC now 

offers beginning Bridge classes. 

 

Be sure to stop by the Activities table at the luncheon to see what else is coming. Hint: 

we’re bringing back a pre-COVID favorite bus trip for early next year. 
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BUS TRIPS, ACTIVITIES, WORKSHOPS 

Contact Mary Stansfield at mstansfield60@gmail.com 
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BUS TRIPS, ACTIVITIES, WORKSHOPS 
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BUS TRIPS, ACTIVITIES, WORKSHOPS 
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October 2023 Luncheon Photos 
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